
 
 

 

Principal’s message 
The rain is a divine blessing for our drought stricken community. It freshens up our environment and brings 
new life. Unfortunately, the rain also has meant the cancellation of our swimming carnival for 2020. For our 
swimmers, there is relief because they have the small schools carnival this Thursday. 
Student attendance is a major focus at our school every year. We have two expectations around attendance: 
One, all students at school everyday and two, all absences from school explained by parents. If you do not 
contact us to explain your child’s absence from school, your child’s class teacher will be giving you a call. We 
will be doing this every week. The phone calls started last week and will continue each week of the school 
year. 
Be Safe is one of our three school expectations. We expect everyone to be safe. Students, staff, parents and 
community, the expectation is clear – Be Safe! To this end, please be very vigilant in and around our school 
car parks.  
  
Stay Strong!     
Mr Paul Sortwell 
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School Assembly Week 3 ……….. 14 February. 
School Assembly Week 5 ……….. 28 February. 

School Assembly Week 7 ……….. 13 March. 
School Photos ………. Wednesday 8 April. 

Easter Celebration ………. Thursday 9 April. 
School assemblies take place in our school hall at 9.25am. 

 

 
 

 
Baaya Yurrung preschool 
Patrice Chapman is our new permanent preschool teacher. Each week Patrice will provide a rundown of events and 
happenings at our preschool. 
 

                 
 



 
 

       

 

 
Our P&C operates to help our school and our students. We have a great P&C made up of parents and 
community who are friendly and fun people – no politics or fighting here! Our P&C runs our school canteen 
with all profits going back to our school. 
Our next P&C meeting is Thursday 13 February at 9.30am, down at our canteen. Everyone welcome, including 
new members and parents! 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

                
Contact us 
We value and appreciate your feedback and input into all aspects of our school. If you have a general school 
enquiry, please contact our school office on 6552-6333.  If you have a specific matter relating to your child 
and their education, please contact our school office and ask for your child’s teacher. Our school office hours 
are 8.30-3.30pm each school day. School uniforms are available for purchase from our school office every 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday; 10.30-12.30pm. We have a full range of uniforms including summer and 
winter gear. We also stock school hats so your child can be sun safe.  

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 


